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Swingate Gasdens

Bed & Breakfast/Guesthouse
Open Year Round

965 County Road 13
Milford, Ontario KOK 2P0

613.476.6041 or 613.471.0429

www.swingategardens.com

Prince Edward County 4-H Dance Club

cordially invites you to the

Family Country
Dance Night

Saturday, March 23, 2013
7:00 p.m. to 11:00 p.m.

at the Athol Recreation Centre
1685 County Rd. 10

(across from the Fixaco Station)

Musical entertainment provided by
The Colby Family with special guest
caller, Lorraine Sutton.

Admission by donation to the food bank
Represtments vadlable

Lorraine Sutton, is an experienced performer, in-
structor and advocate of the joys of traditional folk
and country dance. You can view several videos
posted on You Tube (Enter Lorraine Sutton or Barn
Dance in Google search).

For more information please contact Sue Vincent at
613-476-0405/email: countykids@xplornet.com
or Liz Leavitt at 613-476-8104 emnw1989@hotmail.com
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www.pec4-H.ca
www.atholreccentre.com

Sponsored by the Athol and South
Marysburgh Recreation Committees
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Music at Pdrt Milford Talent
Lineup for 2013

Music at Port Milford is thrilled to announce the
names of the professional talent assembled for this
year’s Chamber Music Festival and Summer School in
July and August 2013.

Returning this summer for professional en-
gagements and to mentor the students are the world-
renowned Linden String Quartet, the Tokai String
Quartet, Pianist Peter Longworth, and Violinist Marie
Berard. They will be complemented by the equally
renowned Ensemble Made in Canada.

Tickets for professional concerts and student
concerts will be available for individual sale or as a se-
ries by late spring. Full details of concert dates, ven-
ues and details of the artists’ credentials are now avail-
able at the Music at Port Milford website at
WWwW.mpmcamp.org.

“We are very excited about the quality of pro-
fessional talent and student protégés we are able to
bring to Port Milford again this year,” says John Burge,
Chair of the Board, Music at Port Milford Chamber
Music Festival and Summer School. “Since the School’s
inception in 1987, it has seen over 600 alumni pass
through its doors and several graduates have gone on
to prestigious careers in music. We find it especially
rewarding that some graduates occupy positions in
these Quartets and are returning as accomplished fac-
ulty to inspire a whole new generation of musical tal-
ent.”

Music at Port Milford Chamber Music Festival
and Summer School is a not-for-profit organization
that has been training promising 12 to 18 year-olds for
26 years. The professional talent that descends on Port
Milford and the caliber of protégés it attracts for 4
weeks over July and August is a testament to the vi-
sion of its Founders, the late Doris Goldman and Artis-
tic Director, Meg Hill, and the volunteers and music
lovers who bring this corner of the world alive with
world-class string instruments and piano for a few
brief weeks each summer.

For  more information please  visit
www.mpmcamp.org or contact Meg Hill, Artistic Direc-
tor, Music at Port Milford by email at direc-
tor@mpmcamp.org or by telephone at
914-439-5039.




